
Writing: 
After our trip to the Guildford Museum we 
enjoyed writing a recount of our visit. We 

wrote about what we enjoyed and what we 
would like to do if we go back. We also 
wrote a label for a toy for the museum. 
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The Guildford Museum 
 
During our visit to the museum we learnt all about the materi-
als used to make toys in the Victorian period and who Queen 
Victoria was. We became  pupils, or scholars as was the 
term used in the Victorian Period. We sat at old desks and 
were taught how to make paper hats. It was a lot of fun to 
notice the differences between a classroom from Victorian 
times and a classroom now. We noticed that there were no 
plastic toys or resources as of course plastic was yet to be 
invented. 

We have had a wonderful week in Year One. On Monday and 
Tuesday we  enjoyed our trip to the Guildford Museum. Thank you 
to the parents who came along to help. We hope you enjoyed it as 

much as we did. We also had three performances of our Christ-
mas play. We are extremely proud of all the children who did a 

fantastic job during their performances. We then rounded off the 
week with our Christmas dinner which was lovely! 

 
If you chose a photo from the selection we took of the Christmas 
play and are yet to receive it then please contact Claire Cruddas 
as there were some email addresses she could not quite make 

out. 
 

It is our  Christmas fayre on Saturday. Please come along to enjoy 
the different stalls, raffle, as well as the festive food and drink 

available. It will start at 3pm and finish at 5pm.  
 
 

Thank you to all of you who donated to the Besom hampers. They 
looked beautifully packaged and full of luxurious items. They have 
been sent to the church and will brighten the Christmases of many 

families.  
 

We hope you have a restful weekend, 
Claire and Georgie 


